
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

May 2025 Issue 

 

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to 

read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair 

Park, we hope you enjoy! 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

 



 

Residents celebrating their birthday this month 

are… 

 

Polly      Dot 

Rita      Joan I 

 

Wishing you all a very happy birthday xx 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in April… 
In April we enjoyed the delights of Spain on our virtual tour around the 
world with yummy Tapas.  We made worry dolls, played Spanish music 

and tried our hand at making Spanish pots with sour dough. 
 

We went to The Light cinema to see “Brief Encounter”which was 
enjoyed by everyone that went. 

 
Easter was celebrated in style with an Easter party with wonderful 

singing and dancing as we were entertained by Rick Boxall. 
 

We also had our Easter Bonnet parade which brought lots of fun, smiles 
and laughter.  A huge thank you to all our fantastic staff who took on the 
challenge to make the amazing hats and bonnets for our residents to 
wear.  Your support with this activity was greatly appreciated and I, for 

one, was very impressed with your creative styles.  They were all 
wonderful. 

 
Our winners were picked at random by a member of a residents family 

 
1st Prize winning an Easter egg each was Ellie and Ron. 

2nd Prize went to Kim P and Kath who won a Creme egg each. 
 

Thank you all for coming and supporting us with this event and raffle. 
 
On Easter Sunday, the residents enjoyed eating chocolate eggs and hot 
cross buns.  Yet more hot cross buns were enjoyed on Easter Monday. 

 
John Fitness also came in to keep us all moving with his exercises.  Look 

out for him coming back soon. 

  



 
 
  



 



 
 
 
  



 
 



  



 
  



 

 
 
 

 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 



  



Employee of the Month… 
 

This Month’s winner is 
 

Tara 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your hard work and amazing 

organisational skills for the planned activities.  
It is appreciated by everyone. 

 
 
 

Very well deserved, Congratulations!! 



Coming up in the future 
 

In May we are delighted to be centring our activities around 
the 1940s in celebration of the 80th anniversary of VE Day. 

 
We have some wonderful things planned with our VE Day 
party on Tuesday, 6th May.  Tickets are on sale now for £3.00 
per person.  Come along for a 1940s buffet and entertainment 
from our 1940s singer Farli – You won’t be disappointed.  
Please dress up in 1940s style to make this extra special. 

 
We are having a Tea Dance on Tuesday, 20th May with music 

and scones.  The cost is £3.00 per person. 
 

ALL monies raised goes to the Residents’ Fund. 
 

We have a “Dig for Victory” patch in our new vegetable area of 
the garden. 

 
On Thursday, 22nd May, we will have an afternoon of fun with 

our drag queen “Chamonix” coming to entertain us. 
 

Dates for the future 
 

Saturday, 16th August – Summer Fe te 
 

Sunday, 24th August – Sittingbourne Carnival 
 

Family Photo Shoot – Date to be confirmed 
 

  



 

*Friends & Family* 
 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and 

their relatives to Blair Park. 

 

We have turned an area of the garden into a vegetable 

patch and herb garden.  We are hoping to grow some 

amazing vegetables, fruit and herbs which can be used 

by the kitchen.  We are hoping all our residents will get 

involved with this so if anyone can donate any pots or 

seeds, they will be gratefully received, thank you. 

 

Please ensure your relative has a sunhat and suncream 

(both named) to enable them to go out and enjoy the 

activity and garden. 

 

The garden is having a little makeover with some new 

items added.  With the weather improving, we are 

hoping to use the areas for our activities as much as 

possible. 

 

As per our email, we are having a trip to Kent Life on 

Friday, 16th May.  If you are able, please consider joining 



us as this means we are able to take more residents 

along. 

 

Tea room and park trips will now be added to our 

activities weather depending. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put 

your relative’s name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We have activities planned so please check the activities 

board when you come and visit your relative. 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


